From: registrar
To:

Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 11:59:03 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23,2021 11:23 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
DENNIS GIESBRECHT

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a cabin owner near Honey Harbour. I am objecting to what will be a rate increase for the following reasons: 1.
We were required to pay the cost of a new line to our cabin. A residential owner would not be. 2. It takes weeks and
sometimes months for Ontario Hydro to visit our site when we have a concern. A residential owner receives a visit
within days. 3. We have numerous power outages every summer and we have often lost our fridge and freezer
contents. This does not happen to residential owners. 4. Ontario Hydro does not service our property at all for 6
months of the year so compared to residential owners, we get half the service.

5. Hydro employees devote months of labour to cutting down bushes along the line near our cabin that will never
grow to a height interfering with the line; a massive waste of funds.

If we received a service comparable to residential service, I could understand that, given the remote access, we
should pay a higher rate. But we don't! Furthermore, I live on a retirement pension in a cabin I purchased for
$100,000; I can't afford to pay higher hydro costs.

-- Attachment --





